
Green Dot to Present at the J.P. Morgan Fintech & Specialty Finance Forum

November 16, 2016

PASADENA, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Nov. 16, 2016-- Green Dot Corporation (NYSE: GDOT) today announced that it will be presenting at the J.P.
Morgan Fintech & Specialty Finance Forum on Wednesday, November 30, 2016 at the J.P. Morgan Conference Center in New York, NY. The
presentation will begin at 11:00AM ET.

Investors and interested parties can access this presentation by visiting the Company’s investor relations website at ir.greendot.com.

About Green Dot

Green Dot Corporation, along with its wholly owned subsidiary bank, Green Dot Bank, is a bank holding company regulated by the Board of Governors
of the Federal Reserve System and the Utah Department of Financial Institutions. Green Dot is widely recognized as the inventor of the prepaid debit
card industry and is the largest provider of reloadable prepaid debit cards and cash reload processing services in the United States. Green Dot is also
a leading financial technology company and the largest processor of tax refund disbursements in the U.S. through its wholly owned subsidiary, TPG.
Green Dot is also a leading provider of mobile banking with its GoBank checking account sold at retailers nationwide and through integrated
technology partners. Green Dot's products and services are available to consumers through a distribution network of more than 100,000 U.S.
locations, as well as online, in the leading app stores and through leading online tax preparation providers. Headquartered in Pasadena, Calif., it has
additional facilities throughout the United States and in Shanghai, China.

View source version on businesswire.com: http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20161116006534/en/
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